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The Ask A Midwife team enjoyed attending Hull
Women and Children’s HEYBABY Carousel in

November.
 

*114 people attended*

The AAM service hopes to attend each
Carousel, representing the service and working
closely with a stand for Community Midwifery
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FREQUENTLY ASKED
QUESTIONS THIS MONTH

Antenatal Symptoms
Antenatal Education
Appointments
Badgernet
LSCS information
PGP
Scans
Vaccinations

Please continue to send service users the Ask A Midwife leaflet through Badgernet, or
alternatively signpost them to one of our posters or QR codes.
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STUDENTS
The Ask a Midwife service are offering student midwives a day
with the team. This would allow the students to see how the AAM
service operates, answer questions under supervision, and
develop a health promotion social media post.
This will give them opportunity to meet some of their proficiency
requirements , such as public health, record keeping,
communication and interdisciplinary working.

Please contact hny.lms@nhs.net for further information
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Women from all 4 Trusts are now able to submit a form via
the LMNS website to request a Birth Reflection
appointment/seek further support postnatally. The
completed form is triaged by Phoebe  Baines, our new Birth
Reflections Maternity Support Worker, who will then signpost
the women to additional support relating to their need. This
may be referring for pelvic health support, arranging a birth
debrief by a healthcare professional, or signposting her or a
family member to some mental health support.
Please encourage women to self refer through the website:
https://www.humberandnorthyorkshirematernity.org.uk/aft
er-the-birth/birth-reflections/. 

Matthew Wooffindin is the new LMNS Partner Project
Lead 

He is a Dad to three children, with a son born before
Covid, and twins delivered during the pandemic,

resulting in two very different birth journeys.
He is committed to collecting and understanding the

individual stories of partners to ensure local maternity
services are doing everything they can to support and

involve them. He firmly believes that educating, including
and caring for partners from the very start of the

maternity journey will improve the wellbeing of the
whole family at such an exciting and vulnerable time.
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If you would like a specific topic, public
health message or recent ‘good news’ event
publishing within our newsletter, or on our

social media pages please get in touch.
Contact either your local AAM midwife, or

email hny.lms@nhs.net

If you require more AAM cards or posters for
your area, please email us. 

emily.cook31@nhs.net - HUTH 
claire.welford5@nhs.net - YSTHFT 
leah.hutchinson5@nhs.net - HDFT

joanne.lilley7@nhs.net /
lily.wheldrake@nhs.net - NLAG


